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19th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you are all well.  Thank you once again for your support over the last few weeks.  
Class teachers have reported to us that the weekly phone calls are going well and that many 
of you are all helping your child(ren) engage in their home learning in some form.  This is 
very much appreciated and we all enjoy seeing the great work that is being sent in by email.  
Please continue to do this for the final 3 weeks of the school term.  Again any support 
needed please do not hesitate to email the year group address. 
 
As you are aware we have welcomed back into school Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 
6 children.  It has been pleasure to see more smiling faces back onsite and I must commend 
all children on how well they are adjusting to the new rules and ways of working.  Well done 
to all! 
 
The government guidance issued last week indicated that other year groups will not be back 
at school now until the start of the new academic year.  As a school we will be auditing 
numbers of places taken already and will be in contact with parents if this changes in the 
next few weeks. 
 
To aid us with this process we are now asking: 
If your child(ren) are in the current Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 and have not 
already taken up the offer of returning to school, the deadline for return and taking up 
this offer is Wednesday 24th June 12 pm.  Please either email the year group, or contact 
the school office.  Any places in these year groups not taken up by this time will be 
reallocated to other pupils and they will not be able to return until the new academic year.  
We will then look at the additional numbers and create new ‘bubbles’ if possible.  Please do 
get in touch as soon as possible to ensure we can accommodate all children in these years. 
 
We appreciate that you will have lots of questions about the re-opening of school after the 
summer holidays, however, at this present time this is something we are unable to confirm, 
and will depend on guidance over the coming months.  We will ensure we keep you updated 
through our usual communication channels of the School Website, Weduc and Facebook 
throughout this time. 
 
We miss all of our children very much and look forward to when we can welcome everyone 
back into school. 
 
Many Thanks 
 

 
Mrs C. Caldwell 
Headteacher 


